## **Kathie Sellars**

From:

Heidi Buckmaster

Sent:

Tuesday, December 12, 2017 11:29 AM

To:

Mark Sybouts; Kathie Sellars; Steve Baertlein; Paul Erlebach; Kathie Sellars

**Subject:** 

surplus from NKN HS

Hello all, we recently purchased new desks for Rhonda Scott's classroom. The result is 24 (ish) surplus desks in good condition.

I would like to request these items be declared surplus so we can sell them, give them away or recycle them if they are unwanted.

Kathie please add this to the January board meeting for the board to approve.